
Dear Parents and Carers,

I would like to take the opportunity to thank everyone who came
to help sort the old library yesterday, your efforts are very much
appreciated and we look forward to getting the new library up

and running soon.

Have a good weekend.
Mr Farrell
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Year 1

This week we have had the pleasure of baby chicks and the children
very much enjoyed getting the chance to hold them.



Class R

This week Class R have enjoyed welcoming their families into school for two Stay & Play
sessions. The first was on Monday in the classroom and the second was today (Friday) in
the Forest School area. On Monday the children were able to show off their work in their

folders and on the ‘Wow Wall’, and give adults a tour of the different areas in the
classroom. There were lots of activities to get involved in, including observational

watercolour painting, necklace making, African drumming and map work (related to our
current Topic on Africa and our class text ‘Handa’s Surprise’). Thank you to all those adults

who attended.



Monday 17th June - Class Photo’s and Leavers Photo’s
Monday 17th June - Parents/Carers Coffee Afternoon at 2.30pm
Friday 21st June - Reception Class Assembly
Thursday 27th June - Class 3 School Trip to Johnsons of Old Hurst
Thursday 27th June - PTA AGM
Friday 28th June - INSET DAY
Wednesday 3rd July - Meet the Teachers Event
Wednesday 3rd July - Lost property collection and uniform sale
Monday 8th July - Sports Day
Saturday 13th July - Summer Fair

REMINDERS

Julia’s Recorder Club (KS2)
When: Thursdays 3.30-4.20

Price: £6 per session 
(Autumn Term -12 weeks £72)

Please contact Julia at
juliarileysings@gmail.com to reserve your

child’s place. 
 

There are only 20 places available, so email me
to reserve your space. 

Class Photo’s

Quick reminder that Monday is
class photo day and individual

photographs for our Year 6
Leavers.

If your child is due to wear P.E. kit
on Monday, please could they

come to school wearing normal
school uniform with their PE kit

separately so they can get changed
in the afternoon.

Thank you

Year 2

In year 2 we are looking at how plants grow and the life cycle of a plant. This week year 2 have
designed and set up an experiment to see what plants need to grow. They have thought about how to

make this a fair test and the need for control plants to check their results at the end of the
experiment.
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